
 

 
 

 
 

 

2nd Feb - Cheshire Phoenix Basketball Match Day Experience 

12th Feb - Year 3/4 Visit To Knowsley Safari Park 

13th Feb - Class F2/Year 1 Worship/Assembly 

14th Feb -  School Closes (end of Half-Term, normal finish time) 

24th Feb - INSET Day 

25th Feb - School Re-Opens 

26th Feb - Year 2 Visit To Nantwich Museum 

27th Feb - Year 1 Visit To Nantwich Museum 

2nd March - NSPCC – Speak Out, Stay Safe (Key Stage Assemblies)  

2nd March - Friends Meeting (Meeting taking place in School) 

3rd March - Friends – Sponsored Pancake Flip 

3rd March - Book Fair pm (Early Years, FS2 and Key Stage 1) 

3rd March - Year 6 SATs and Manor Meeting (6.00pm – 7.00pm) 

4th March - Book Fair pm (Year 5 & 6) 

5th March - Class 5/6B Worship/Assembly 

5th March - World Book Day 

5th March - Book Fair pm (Year 3 & 4) 

13th March - Friends of St. Peter’s School Disco 

16th March - Swimming Class 3/4 CW (For 2 Weeks) 

19th March - Class 3/4CW Worship/Assembly 

23rd March -  Year 6 Trip to The Manor (Monday To Friday) 

24th March -  Image Musical Theatre (Whole School) 

25th March -  Bible Exhibition (Year 5 Only) 

26th March -  Bible Exhibition (Year 5 Only) 

30th March -  Parent Teacher Meeting (4.00pm – 7.00pm) 

1st April -      Easter Breakfast 

2nd April - Parent Teacher Meeting (4.00pm – 7.00pm) 

3rd April - School Closes (end of Term, 2.30pm finish time) 

20th April - School Re-Opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

I am very pleased to announce that Miss Haelwen Hughes has joined the staff team at St. Peter’s.  Miss 

Hughes will predominately be supporting Mrs Birmingham in Foundation Stage 2 and I am sure you will all 

join me in welcoming her to St. Peter’s. 

 

 

 

 
 

This term sees a number of our classes leading whole school worship.  Parents of those children involved in 

these class assemblies are very welcome to attend.  Please see below details.  

 

 Class F2/Year 1   - Thursday 13th February at 9.15am 

 

 Class 5/6B    - Thursday 5th March 9.15am 

 

 Class 3/4CW    - Thursday 19th March at 9.15am 

 

 

 

  
 
Our Parent Meetings take place next half-term on Monday 30th March and Thursday 2nd April.  A small 

number of appointments are available at the start of the school day as well as after school between 

4.00pm and 7.00pm.  Parents will be able to select their appointment times using the on-line booking 

system.   

 
Details of how to book your appointment using the on-line system will be sent out to parents nearer the 

time of the Parent Meetings. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 13th March 
 

Friends of St Peter’s are delighted to announce the date of the upcoming school disco. The disco will be 

taking place on Friday 13th March.  There will be two separate events held on the same night - one for 

Early Years, Foundation Stage 2 and Key Stage 1 straight after school and a later one for Key Stage 2.  

There will obviously be the usual glow sticks, sweets and drinks to buy, so bring your money with you! 

 

The cost of entry is £3.00 – please note that tickets will NOT be issued as it is a pay on the door event. 

 

 Early Years, Foundation Stage 2 & Key Stage 1 (3.30pm to 5.00pm) 

 Key Stage 2 (5.30pm to 7.00pm) 



 

 Easter Breakfast, Wednesday 1st April 
 

The Friends of St Peter’s will hold a whole school Easter Breakfast on Wednesday 1st 

April from 8am in the School Hall.  More details to follow for the ever-popular event!   

 

 

 

 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank Friends of St. Peter’s for recently purchasing an 

interactive whiteboard for the Learning Hub and twelve new laptops and charging trolley for the 

Computer Suite.  This new computer equipment will certainly support the children with their learning.  The 

additional twelve new laptops will enable every child to have access to their own computer for ICT lessons 

in the Computer Suite.  The work of Friends of St. Peter’s is extremely valuable as it helps to fund 

resources for the school which enhances the learning experiences for all our children. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for your continued support of Friends of St. Peter’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
May we please remind all parents, carers and grandparents to park safely and with care.  Please avoid 

parking on the zig zag lines, the single and double yellow lines, on kerbs and on corners.  When parking 

around school at the beginning and the end of the day, can we please be mindful of our neighbours.  I 

would also like to remind you that cars are not permitted to enter or park in the school car park, before, 

during or after school – this includes all after school clubs.  Of course, prior permission will be granted 

for special circumstances, eg collecting a sick child or a meeting at school.  Our careful parking will help 

to keep all our children safe.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On the afternoon of Monday 20th January, all the children in Key Stage 2 had a special visit from the 

children’s author, Lisa Thompson.  Lisa has written a number of children’s books which include: The 

Goldfish Boy, The Day I was Erased and The Boy Who Fooled The World.  During the session, Lisa spoke 

to the children about where she gets her inspiration from to write her storybooks as well as giving the 

children the opportunity to ask her questions.  The children had a super afternoon and they all thoroughly 

enjoyed the story Lisa read to them. 

 



 

 

 

 
 
May we kindly request that medical appointments for children are made after school hours or late in the 

school day whenever this is possible to avoid the children missing out on important lessons. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

    
 
As the days are really cold, may we politely request that children bring a warm coat to school, particularly 

as the children spend a long time outdoors during the lunchtime break.  Could all coats be clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If any parents have recently changed their mobile telephone numbers or any other contact details, could 

you please inform the school office so we can update our records. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 



 

     
 
Just to remind parents that school breaks up for half-term on Friday 14th 

February at 3.30pm.  The children return to school on Tuesday 25th February as 

Monday 24th February is a staff INSET Day. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

Darren Jones 

Headteacher 


